
JOHN CARSWELL completed the report on his preliminary investiga­
tion at the medieval trading post at Mantai, Sri Lanka. He wrote 
an introductory chapter for Splendors of the Past for the National 
Geographic Society, a chapter on Ottoman ceramics for an exhibi­
tion catalogue, and a contribution for a memorial volume for Roger 
Saideh. In January he catalogued tiles from the Dome of the Rock 
in Jerusalem. He has given several lectures at universities and pro­
fessional associations and served as a panel discussant at a session 
of the Ethics of Collecting symposium at the Field Museum. 
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